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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:
For I live in eager expectation and hope that I will never do anything that will 
cause me to be ashamed of myslef; but that I will always be ready to speak out 
boldly for Christ while I am going through all these trials here, just as I have 
in the past; and that I will always be an honor to Christ, whether I live or 
whether I must die.

— Living Letters Philippians 1:20
DID YOU KNOW:
Over 20 denominations are represented on campus this fall quarter, and did you 
know that approximately one out of each five freshman students is from a denomi­
nation outside of the sponsoring denomination - led by Baptists, Open Bible, 
Methodists, and Evangelical church backgrounds, in that order? The common 
denominator in this picture is that we are ONE in Christ Jesus and this is what 
we sense among our students here at Northwest College. The reality of this 
oneness around the Person of Jesus is undergirded by the presence and work of 
the Holy Spirit to the point that our denominational differences are essentially 
statistical ones, but we thought you would be interested.
YELL LEADERS:
Congratulations to our new yell leaders! They are, Joanne Coleman, Bonnie Batchelor, 
Mary King, and Claudia Mueller.
SERVICEMEN'S MIG:
There will be a prayer meeting Tuesday night in the SUB chapel at 7:30.
WOM OFFERING:
You gave $3^3*93 in the offering taken Friday, October 22nd for Operation Turkey. 
Thank you for your giving.
KNCC NEWS:
Tune in to the Double Good Time Hour tonight as Scott McDonald will have Sonny 
Sixkiller, Quarterback for the Washington Huskies as his guest. Also the winner 
of the "Sonny Sixkiller" contest will be announced.
CHILDREN'S ORTHOPEDIC:
This is an opportunity this weekend to minister. A group of NC students are 
planning to leave Sunday the 31st at 9:00 a.m. in front of Perks Hall for the 
Children's Orthopedic hospital. Those interested contact Emily Carpenter or 
Mike Kinlock#
COMMUNITY SERVICE MIG:
There will be visitation in Interlake Manor Tuesday, October 26. If you can take 
part in this ministry, please meet in Perk's Hall Lounge by 5-*50 p.m.
GOSPEL TEAM MEMBERS:
All Gospel Teams, Leaders, and Speakers are to sign the roster in the Administration 
Building before Friday. Any team or leader not signed up will be sent on no further 
assignments until it is signed. If questions arise, feel free to contact Roy (Skip) 
Owings.


